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Shakespeare – On Friday 24th November, 2 actors from the Minnack will be working with all of our children around the works of William Shakespeare. On Wednesday 29th November, all children will be visiting the Minnack to take part in a performance on stage. Both events are free to children and we will travel by coach funded by Cornish Heritage.
For parents to watch the performance, you will need to book a ticket to the theatre. You can do that here: Theatre Visit | Minack Theatre. If you have any issues with booking a ticket, please call the Box Office on 01736 810181. 
If you live in a TR19 postcode you qualify for our locals offer and will receive free admission, but you must book your ticket.
On Wednesday 22nd November, all children will be taking part in a Hygge day, focussing on reading and performing Shakespeare in a warm, cozy fashion.

Illness – There has been an outbreak of vomiting and diarrhea, and we have informed public health England and followed their advice. Please do let us know if anyone has symptoms.


Advantage Project –Check out the new page on the website, and see if you can work out who’s who!
https://www.pendeenschool.co.uk/web/guess_who/669821 


This week in Nessa 
Despite illness to Becky Curnow and Sonja Cooper, the Pendeen team has been brilliant and particular thanks to Kelly Oldfield, Josie Tregear and Tracy Grist for going above and beyond.
The children have enjoyed a lovely week, culminating in producing some great art work.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Becky Curnow will be back next week.
Other News

Charges for Breakfast Club – Unfortunately we will be asking for a charge of 50p per child per session for breakfast club from January. Please see me with any questions or concerns.

Residential – Much more information to follow, including cost, but, for Teyr and Peswara classes we have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.

Teyr Class Football Match – Thanks to parents and players for playing their part in a wonderful match at St. Erth. We will have a re-match at home in the New Year.



Down on the Farm
Huge thanks to Lily, Leana and family for their incredibly kind donation of the guinea pigs and associated equipment. A huge welcome to the school for Honey and Ginger.
Sad news, but Nugget, the smallest of the chickens passed away last week.
She was taken to the vets and despite all possible treatments, did not survive. All children are aware and they have been sensitive and kind to the needs of others.


Dates for your diary
22/11/23 – Hygge Day 2 (Reading all day)
01/12/23 – Christingle – all welcome
04/12/23 – Outdoor learning - warm clothes 
04/12/23 – Last Peswara swimming
15/12/23 – Christmas Disco – FOPS
18/12/23 – Christmas Performance – all 
19/12/23 – Christmas Carols at Geevor 
19/12/23 – 3.15 – Break up
04/01/24 – Children Return
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